
The Department of Statistics at Oxford is currently 
advertising two 3-year postdoctoral positions in 
probability, to work with me on a project concerning 
random graphs and their scaling limits. I would be very
grateful if you could bring this to the attention of any 
suitable people that you know.  Potential candidates
should feel free to contact me directly.

More details are available from the university's jobs 
page 
where there are links to a detailed job
description and the online application form.

The start date is flexible (but must be no later than 
January 2018).  
The closing date for applications is 12 noon (GMT) on 3 
March 2017.  
Interviews will be held on 16 March 2017.

Many thanks and best wishes,

Christina Goldschmidt.
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